
 

ATTACHMENT 9 

From: David Weissman  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 4:50 PM 
To: Jocelyn Shoopman <jshoopman@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: for Council Meeting 10/20/2020, Visibility Analysis 
 
Dear Council Members, 
I have no additional comments for the Council, other than what I included in my  letter sent to the 
Planning Commission for their September 23, 2020 meeting. I believe my letter is Exhibit 12 in the 
Commission's packet for their September meeting. 
 
 
--  
Dave Weissman 
 


